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Keep up with all our school news. Follow 

us:  @canon_burrows   

WELCOME 
BACK! 

We are so pleased and excited to see you all back at school. We had a fantastic day yesterday, 
on our first day. Thank you to parents for preparing the children, who were a credit to you and 

we just loved having them all back in school.  

Thank you for all parents for sticking to staggered start and 
drop off times. We have been so grateful to have a calm and 

safe start and end to the school day.  

Here is a reminder of the times you should be dropping off & 
collecting children from school. 

Families with surnames starting A, B &C 

 - Drop off 8.30 am (please don’t arrive before 8.25am) 

- Pick up 2.45pm (don’t arrive before 2.40pm) 

Families D, E, F, G & H 

-Drop off  8.40am (don’t arrive before 8.35am) 

- Pick up 2.55pm (don’t arrive before 2.50pm) 

Families I, J, K, L, M & N 

-Drop off 8.50 am (don’t arrive before 8.45am) 

-Pick up 3.05 pm (don’t arrive before 3pm) 

Families  O, P, Q, R & S 

-Drop off 9.00am (don’t arrive before 8.55am) 

-Pick up 3.15pm (don’t arrive before 3.10pm) 

Families T, U, V, W, X, Y & Z 

-Drop off 9.10am (don’t arrive before 9.05am) 

-Pick up 3.25am (don’t arrive before 3.20pm) 

It has been 
lovely to     
welcome 

some of our new Nursery and Reception 

Children into school and put names           
to faces.  

We are very excited about meeting the  
rest of our children next week. 

All children should have a named 

reusable water bottle in school, 

which will need to be taken 

home & cleaned each evening. 

Children should NOT be bringing 

a large bag into school. They 

should bring a small lunch box 

in, if they have a packed lunch. 

Children will be provided with a 

book bag to carry their reading book &    

reading diary.  

Watch out for a letter on Monday about 

this year’s Harvest Appeal. 

Search for Canon Burrows 

CE Primary on facebook. 

Don’t forget to check the school 
website for letters, year group pages 

and other important information. 



From next week, on the day your child has PE they should wear their SCHOOL PE kit – 
yellow PE T-Shirts and blue PE shorts (football kits or fashion items etc. will not be      

acceptable) to school and trainers. Plain blue or black jogging bottoms and their school 
jumper should also be worn if the weather is cold. This reduces the need for changing 

in school.  

These are the current P.E. days for each year group. 

Reception - Wednesday 

Year 1 - Monday & Tuesday 

Year 2 - Thursday 

Year 3 - Monday 

Year 4 - Friday 

Year 5 - Wednesday & Friday (dance) 

Year 6 - Wednesday 

P.E.  

Please can all school books that you have at home be     

returned to school as soon as possible. This includes reading 

books, library books and any books that may have been  

borrowed from class libraries over lockdown. 


